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Good evening parents, I am listing the monthly meetings for November along with our November 
Newsletter.  
   
   
November Monthly Meetings  
November 8th– Drama Performance here at 6:00 p.m. (Cafeteria)  
November 13th – SAC meeting here 6:00 – 7:30 p.m. (Construction on 22ndAvenue South)  
November 15th – PTSA meeting here 6:00 – 7:00 p.m. (High Schools will be here to answer questions)  
November 13th – December 14th School Survey.  You can only get one-month credit either November or 
December.  You must come into the school to complete the survey to receive the credit.  I would like to 
encourage all parents to complete the survey but to receive monthly credit you must come onto campus 
to complete the survey.  
November 28th Gifted parent meeting here at TMFMS 6:00 – 7:00 p.m.  
   
That concludes our weekly update.  Please enjoy your evening       
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11/12/2018  
  
November Monthly Meetings  
   
Front office opens at 8:30 a.m.  
   
November 13th – SAC meeting here 6:00 – 7:30 p.m. Construction will not be discussed  
November 15th – PTSA meeting here 6:00 – 7:00 p.m. (High Schools will be here to answer questions)  
November 13th – December 14th School Survey.  You can only get one-month credit either November or 
December.  You must come into the school to complete the survey to receive the credit.  I would like to 
encourage all parents to complete the survey but to receive monthly credit you must come onto campus 
to complete the survey.  
November 28th Gifted parent meeting here at TMFMS 6:00 – 7:00 p.m.  
   
That concludes our weekly update.  Please enjoy your evening  
11/27/2018  
  
Thank you to the speakers for the annual Great American Teach In.  Our students were able to learn 
about law enforcement, native Florida animals, NOAA fisheries, veterinarian medicine, graphic design 
just to name a few.  
The gifted meeting that was scheduled for tomorrow, November 28th will be rescheduled until 
December 5th.  Don't worry parents you will receive your November monthly credit.   
Non-gifted parents there is still time to receive November monthly credit by completing the parent 
survey on campus.   
  
 


